
SHERWOOD GREENS ROAD IMPROVEMENT AND MAINTENANCE DISTRICT 

PRUDENTIAL COMMITTEE MEETING 

Held at the Becket Town Hall, 557 Main Street 

June 4, 2016 

The meeting was called to order at 12:12 PM 

Present were committee members: John Kammerman, Ken Einhorn, Terry Hayden, Bob Gerstle, 

Margaret Rodriquez and Shawna Garanzuay.  Also present were: Jaime Garnzuay, District 

Superintendent; Mary White, District Clerk; Kathy Borden, District Treasurer; Ken Hunter, and  Leslie 

Kammerman. 

 

A motion was made and seconded to appoint Jaime Garanzuay District Superintendent. The vote was 

unanimous.  Jaime was sworn in by the District Clerk. 

 

John Kammerman was elected Prudential Committee Chair. 

Terry Hayden was elected Prudential Committee Vice Chair. 

  

The May minutes were reviewed and accepted 

The Warrant was signed 

The Treasurer’s report was accepted. 

  There was some discussion on how funds are being spent, and how much is available for FY 2016. 

Road Report: 

Silver Leaf at the intersection with Robinwood, and the S turn on Long bow Lane East had material 

added and were graded, raked and rolled. 

Deer trail and the remainder of Long Bow East had material added and were raked and rolled. 

An E-mail was received about the condition of Fairway Drive.  Jaime asked Ernie to look at it and give an 

estimate of what it will cost to repair.  This road is on our priority list. 

Mike Lavasseur asked Jaime if there are plans to work on Silver Leaf section 3. Jaime assured him that it 

is on our priority list. 

Lakes Report: 

The divers are pulling weeds from the middle of Long Bow Lake. Ken thinks it will take about 100 hours 

for a cost of approximately $2,500. Note: the divers only pull from the center of the lakes, and some 

common shorelines. Lake front property owners have the options of leaving the weeds as is, pulling 

them themselves or hiring someone to pull for them.  Ken thinks he will spend about $4,500 Of the 

$5,000 remaining for FY 16. 

 



 

Mail Boxes status: 

John will be meeting with Brock Anello at 4:00 today (June 4) to discuss placement, traffic flow, etc. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 12:50. 

The next meeting will be held on July 9, 2016 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mary S. White 

District Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


